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http://www.savethestan.com/wp-content/uploads/2010/03/Petition-to-change-Stanislaus-River-

dissolved-oxygen-compliance-point.pdf

! In a personal communication with Mr. John Renning of the USBR in 2004, he suggested that Ripon was
chosen as the compliance point not because of salmon, but rather due to the existence of numerous
canneries in Ripon. These canneries had discharges of effluent that were high in biological or chemical
oxygen demand. Mr. Renning’s suggestion makes sense, as the SWRCB noted in D-1422 that the then-
applicable water quality control plan included a requirement in the Stanislaus River for DO “as a result of
waste discharges...” (D-1422, p. 12).
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